
Cancellation	of	Notification	of	Tender	Ref	NO:	Noida	Extension	
Interior/IIT/SIIC/AB/05‐08‐2020	

 

 

Date:	13th	August,	2020	
	
Dear	Sir,	
	
	
	
This	is	to	inform	you	that	SIDBI	Innovation	&	Incubation	Centre	has	decided	to	cancel	the	
tender	Ref	No.	Noida	Extension	Interior/IIT/SIIC/AB/05‐08‐2020	due	to	some	changes	in	
our	requirements.	Please	consider	this	letter	as	an	official	cancellation	notification	with	
tender	cancellation	procedures	to	follow.	
	
Thanking	you,	 	
	
Sincerely	
	
	

	
	
Amitabha	Bandyopadhyay	
			Professor‐in‐Charge,	Innovation	&	Incubation,	
			Indian	Institute	of	Technology,	Kanpur‐208016	
INDIA	
		+91‐512‐259‐7979	(Ph,	SIIC	Office)	
	


